
 

 

 

 
 
 

NAIDOC Week Celebration 2025 – 23rd July 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
St Marys South Public School will celebrate NAIDOC Week on 
23rd July 2025. Students and staff are encouraged to 
participate in the day by wearing Aboriginal designs or mufti 
clothes that are red, black or yellow. 
 
During the day, students will participate in various creative and 
practical Aboriginal activities, Including making and eating 
Johnny Cakes. An acknowledgement and Smoking Ceremony 
will be held at 9:05am, Parents and Carers are welcome to 
attend.  
 
We expect that all students will participate fully in all 
activities. If you do not wish for your child to participate in the Smoking Ceremony or the food 
experience for health care reasons only, please use the opt-out section below.  
 
Thank you.  

  
Aboriginal Education Committee                                  Tracy Kemp - Principal 
  

NAIDOC WEEK CELEBRATION 2025 - 23rd July 2025 
❑ I do NOT wish for my child to be positioned near the smoking ceremony due to health 

care reasons. 
 

Child’s name:   Class:  Date:  _____ 
 
Parent/Carer name:   Signature: ____________ 

Medical Reason (as per the Health Care Paperwork held at the School Administration 
Office 

AND/ OR 

❑ I do NOT wish for my child to be given a Johnny Cake (self-raising flour, milk powder, 
butter, golden syrup) https://www.sbs.com.au/food/recipes/johnny-cakes ) due to 
dietary requirements. 

 
Child’s name:   Class:  Date:________ 
  
Parent/Carer name:   Signature: _________ 
 
Medical Reason (as per the Health Care Paperwork held at the School Administration 
Office 

 

https://www.sbs.com.au/food/recipes/johnny-cakes

